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MINUTES of ESTATES COMMITTEE MEETING 
held on Wednesday, 13 August 2014   

 at The Almonry, High Street, Battle at 7.00pm 
 
Present: Cllr P Fisher – Chairman 

Cllrs J Boryer, G Favell, R Jessop, M Kiloh, A Ratcliffe, J Sydes  
and D Wilson. 
 

1. Apologies for Absence – Cllr Furness. 
 

2. Disclosure of Interest – None. 
 
3. Minutes of the previous meeting held on 4 June 2014 were agreed and they were 
duly signed. 
 
4. Matters Arising 
Cllr Wilson gave a verbal report concerning the water at the a) Cricket Ground – it has 
dried up at present and b) the Recreation Ground close to the bottom football pitch where 
the ground has been opened up to dry out then a drain to be inserted. 
 
Cllr Wilson also reported that he has dealt with the graffiti on the wooden play equipment.  
A littler bin is awaited for this area. 
 
5. Land use at  the Recreation Ground, North Trade Road, Battle 
The Chairman said that Battle Abbey School (Sports Hall) and Battle Local Action Plan 
(Swimming Pool for Battle) were the only 2 organisations submitting reasons for wanting 
space for their projects at the Recreation Ground.  These submissions were read out to 
Members. 
 
Discussion then took place, in order, round the table.  Preservation of the “green” space 
was mentioned, and whilst there was some support for a Swimming Pool for Battle it was 
generally felt that there was insufficient space at the Recreation Ground for the projects. 
 
The Chairman pointed out that she was unable to produce plans to demonstrate the 
possible layout since the plans had gone missing in the Council Office.   
 
Some other sites were suggested for the Swimming Pool which will be investigated. 
 
6.  Date of Next Meeting:  Tuesday, 7 October 2014 
 
The meeting closed at 8.00pm.         
              

Chairman  
Cllr Fisher 

 

 


